
 

 

 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 outbreak, the Embassy extends the suspension 

period of all walk-in services until 31st May 2020, after which the situation will be 

reviewed in line with the recommendations of the Governments of Kenya and 

of the Kingdom of Sweden.  

Embassy staff will however remain on call and can be reached as follows: 

General information: 

Telephone: +46 8 21 83 00/04/09 

Email: info@kenyaembassy.se 

Consular matters: 

Email: consular@kenyaembassy.se 

WhatsApp: +46 72 090 89 28 

In case of an emergency, mobile number +46 72 022 78 37 

 

We once again apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Embassy of the Republic of Kenya 

Stockholm 

30th April 2020 
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